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KAY KLIPS 

Osawatomie High School hosted a Unit Conference February 3rd. 

The Pike Valley & 
Osborne KAYS 
hosted a Fishing 
Obstacle Course 
at the half-time 
of the PVHS/
Osborne basketball 
game.  Each school 
had a team made 
up of KAY mem-
bers, faculty, and 
parents to com-
pete in the 
course.  While the 
teams were com-
peting, KAY mem-
bers gathered do-
nations in the 
crowd.  The clubs 
raised $160 for 
the Make-A-Wish 
Foundation which 
was designated to 
a young lady in the 
area. 


